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HEALTHCARE

January 22, 2021
Dear Residents, Family, Friends, and Staff:

| am writing today to update you on our COVID-19 status. We have 2 residents that have tested positive.
Those residents have been moved into the COVID positive unit. We will continue frequent testing with
both residents and staff. Staff and residents are all tested twice a week due to the Osceola County
positivity rate, which is still greater than 10%.

We are encouraging residents to stay in their rooms and wear masks when they come out. General
visitation continues as scheduled outside. Compassionate visits are still occurring with visitors wearing
full PPE (personal protective equipment) when entering the facility.

You may check on our COVID status any time by visiting our website at
solarishealthcare.org/locations/Osceola. The website is updated at least daily.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your assigned Angel, myself or the Director of Nursing with
guestions.

Sincerely,

Charlene Bedor, Administrator
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